Subject: Thank you board members

From: John Irigoyen

Date: 03/10/2016 06:54 AM

To: "jl@hollywoodcenter.com” <jl@hollywoodcenter.com>, "michael.ankney@promusic47.org"
<michael.ankney@promusic47.org>, "Simon Costello" <scostello@lalgbtcenter.org>, Media District
<lisa@mediadistrict.org>, "carol.offlot@gmail.com" <carol.offlot@gmail.com>, David Bass <dbass@basslawla.com>, Mike
Malick <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>, Ron Groeper <ron@groeperphoto.com>, "ferriswehbe@gmail.com"
<ferriswehbe@gmail.com>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "BSane@ail.com" <BSane@ail.com>,
"jeff@majorproperties.com" <jeff@majorproperties.com>, "steve@westcoastphoto.net" <steve@westcoastphoto.net>,
"imassachi@gmail.com" <jmassachi@gmail.com>, "jvaret@vsf.la" <jvaret@vsf.la>, James Hart <jamesh@quixote.com>,
Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, "rick@albertsweetent.com" <rick@albertsweetent.com>,
"wmtelcom@gmail.com" <wmtelcom@gmail.com>, "thor.lee@avisonyoung.com" <thor.lee@avisonyoung.com>

Thank you to all the board members for the opportunity of being Captain of
the Hollywood Media District Security Team for the past 9 years. This job
wasn't just a working environment for me, but it was like a second family.
My decision to leave wasn't easy, and | will be forever appreciative that

I was part of this BID.

Also | want to thank the board members for being there in times when |

lost two of my family members. | will never forget that and thank you. It

has been an honor to have been known as Captain of the Hollywood Media
District Security Team

Captain J. Irigoyen
Hollywood Media District



